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Councillor Jenny Headlam-Wells Lonsan
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street, Nw5 2068 .
London

WC1H 9JE

CC Camden Council Planning Control

Dear Jenny,

Please register my support as a Camden resident for planning application
014/7847/P (1-3 Arkwright Road, Hampstead).

Hundreds of school places would be gained at what is a successful and
popular scheool that is seeking to expand.

Many thanks,
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Dear Mr Jones
Re: Planning Application for St. Anthony's School, Hampstead

| write to let you know of the huge body of suppert for the proposals at St. Anthony’s
School, Hampstead.

The school proposes to expand into a building adjacent to their existing facility on
Arkwright Road. This will being more schooi places and will also open up the schoot to
girls.

The proposals will also limit the need for children to cross the road which wilt increase
children safety and reduce traffic congestion at peak times.

| hope you will take my letter into account.

Flease note that this latter will be copled to the Council’s planning department to b
registered on the planning application.

Many thanks
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Dear Clir Jones
| write in support of the new school building on Arkwright Road proposed by St. Anthony's School.

Children’s safety is vital and as such, | hope this proposal will be accepted by the Council as it will
ensure the children will not have to cross a busy road several times a day.

This is a sensible application that will benefit local children as well as local road users.

Yours sincerely

Copied to Camden Council Planning Services
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Dear Councillor Beales

COPY SENT TO CAMIDEN COUNCIL PLANNING OFFICE

$t Anthony's Schoal has requested the council's permission to extend inte neighbouring buildings. 1
am writing as a local resident to tell you that | support these plans, and hope that you do too.

Yours sincerely,
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Dear Jenny,

SUPPORT FOR ST ANTHONY' S SCHOOL

As you will soon be considering whether to give planning permission for the extension of
St. Anthony’ s school in Hampstead, I just wanted to let you know that as one of your
local residents [ am in support and would like you as my representative to vote in favour.

The school is an asset to the focal community.

Yours,

Connen. Collbns
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Dear Coun. Apal,

I'm writing in support of the request from St. Anthony’s school in Hampstead to
increase in size, and hope that you will give it planning permission.

St. Anthony’s is a successful school, known throughout London for the quality of ’
the education it provides to the Catholic community. 1 trust that Camden Council ‘

will encourage success, not attempt to stifle it.

Best wishes,

B Cug, FiE Py FRETOL.

CC Camden Council Planning Office



Councillor Meric Apak

Member Support 20 kesthonn Shrecl
Camden Council LT

Judd Street Rewtns dLA0 1
London NWS PR

WCIH o]E

Dear

I am writing to male you aware that there is a significant child safety issue involved in
the decision you will be making on the expansion of St Anthony’s school. With the
school split across three sides of a road, children currently have to regularly cross
traffic to go to different classrooms. Allowing the school to build additional
classrooms in a neighbouring building will reduce by a large amount the number of
road-crossings they need to make.

I hope that you will take this issue into account when voting on the planning
application,

Thanks,

CC OLIVIER NELSON, PLANNING OFFICER, CAMDEN COUNCIL
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Dear Councillor

Re: St. Anthony's School expansion plans

I am aware of the proposals tabled by St. Anthony’s School to expand their current premises,

This is a good application that will help a thriving school. The school intends to put in place
serious measures to reduce traffic congestion in the area which will be welcomed by many local
residents. Opening up the school to girls should also allow parents to place children of both
sexes at the one school therefore cutting down on travel between two locations.

The proposals will also stop children having to cross between the building on Fitzjohns and the
building on Arkwright Road.

Thanks

Copied to London Borough of Camden - planning
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Dear Clir Beales

The plans from St Anthony's School in Hampstead that are going before the Development Control
Committee would do much to improve the safety of its pupils, by slashing the amount of times they
have to cross the busy road between the school's buildings.

While expanding successful schools might not be on the Council's agenda, | hope that this serious
safety improvement will persuade you to vote in favour.

tl

CC CAMBDEN COUNCIL PLANNING MANAGER



